Benet Woods’ Update to Hearth Board  

As you are aware the board at Benet Woods is undergoing a radical transformation. With all previous members rolling off in waves this year, now is an ideal time to focus on the future of Benet Woods. This update will provide a high-level view of the new board aim and an ask.

Before moving to the new matters, I would like to thank all prior Benet Woods’ board members. Their work culminated in a valuable asset while fulfilling the initial mission. The property has operated at full capacity since construction. Their great work laid a foundation for future success. 

Building on this success, the current board has set a new initiative. As before the long-term goal is to address the growing struggle in permanent affordable housing. Our new initiative is a two-part process, with each part needing to coexist seamlessly. The two parts are: 1. board member recruitment and 2. creating a 1-year plan that helps locate new property to build on or a current property for renovation. While part two initially included the possibility of building on the current HEARTH property, a meeting with the township indicated that option is unviable, due to zoning and 44 restrictions on use. 

Our most pressing short-term goal is to recruit new board members. And here is the ask. If you know anyone interested in addressing affordable housing, the board would like to speak with them. We are especially interested in the following backgrounds: architecture, real estate development; real estate sales; commercial development; fund development; commercial banking; and/or retail banking. 

We look forward to providing updates over the coming year and working with the HEARTH Board.
